
All-Call sent Sept 9, 2021 
 

The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority. This call is 

to inform you that three Elementary School students and one high school 

student have tested positive for COVID-19.  The last day of attendance for 

the students was Friday, September 24th.  The contact tracing has been 

completed. Due to these positive cases, a large number of students have been 

placed under mandatory quarantine by the Chautauqua County Department of 

Health to reduce the risk of transmitting the infection to others.  It is very 

important to continue to monitor your child for symptoms and have them stay 

home if they are sick, or if they have been in close contact with someone that 

has tested positive for COVID-19.  This information and more can be found 

on our school website at www.forestville.com. 


